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RENEWAL OF CAUTIONARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

Shareholders are referred to the cautionary announcement published by the Company on SENS on 
14 October 2021 and the subsequent renewals thereof, the last of which was dated 5 April 2022, 
wherein they were advised that the Company had entered into discussions, which if successfully 
concluded, may have a material effect on the price of the Company’s securities. 
 
Shareholders are hereby advised that the Company is still involved in discussions and shareholders 
are accordingly advised to continue to exercise caution when dealing in the Company’s securities until 
a further announcement is made. 
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